
Home Learning Survey Results 

The results of the Home Learning Survey are as follows: 

The overall picture was positive, with a few families feeling that the quantity and engagement in 
learning was not manageable/effective. 

Here is some of the feedback shared by families. 

‘Ideally the homework should be able to be completed with minor input from parents apart from 

making sure they do it.’ 

‘TTRockstars and MyMaths are perfect as the responsibility is 100% on the child.’ 

‘I think just giving the spellings to learn is probably very tricky for lots of learners.’ 

‘Spelling, TTRockstars and MyMaths are a good foundation’ 

‘One of my children can find the demand of homework really difficult so being able to choose and it 

not feeling too pressured is really helpful.’ 

 

We have considered all of the points made alongside our federation policy and have designed a new 

format/plan for Class 1-3 (see next page) that will remain the same for the half term to ensure it is 

predictable and there is flexibility in the time in which it needs to be completed. It will be displayed and 

talked through with the class at the start of each half term, then an email reminder will be sent out each 

Friday with a link to the page and the class blog. Teachers will update the class blogs weekly, so you are 

able to catch up on what has been happening for your child/ren. For Foundation years, this format will be 

simplified with the emphasis on reading and learning through play. Please let us know if you have any 

feedback on the new format; not the specific content, for example, Class 1 won’t have TTRS Maths. 

 

We have considered how we acknowledge/celebrate home learning and will ensure the following: 

 

• Work is shared with the class and celebrated. 

• Work is displayed in class. 

• Rewards are given to acknowledge effort. 

 



 

 

 

 

 


